
 

  
  

 

 

Monday, Sept. 18 -Progress Report #2 Sent Out 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 19 -Coffee with the Prep Headmaster @ 8:30 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 20 -8th Grade Breakfast @ 7:00 – 8:00 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 20 -8th Grade Parent Zoom Meeting @ 6:00 p.m. 
 
Monday, Oct 2nd- Friday, Oct 6th -FALL BREAK  
 
Thursday, Oct 12th & Friday, Oct 13th -Parent Teacher Conference 
 
Friday, Oct 27th -7th Grade Field Trip 

 

 

  

 

Tardies & Detentions  
 

Expectations have been clearly explained and encouragement to uphold the 
standards have been provided. Below are a few friendly reminders: 

• Three tardies in one class equals a detention. 
• Detentions are served the day they are received (except 

Wednesdays). 



• Detention is from 3:20pm-3:50pm. 
• Detention notifications go out via text and email every hour. 
• Dress code is checked during first period and any infractions are 

submitted to the Dean of Student Culture. If your child is out of 
dress code, you will be notified.  

• Gum is not allowed on campus.  
• Cell phones and smart watches must remain off and in your 

child’s locker. 
If you have any questions about tardies, detentions, or dress code, please 
reach out to Mrs. Whitwell, Dean of Student Culture. 

 

  
  

  

 

 

 

Donate to Great Hearts Roosevelt Here!  
 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFqY24ulgwND3pQpzvznHgw8pHDz3FBMqPgfV-3P8nDMbWzaRXH1uD3AZG-jnlnVVqw5LwX4YspyrlQJMsafQ-HI9CGG656yi47ILcHfwNyxWAChaiIhEyQQ7JFdcpYvNdUAf3tHN2z5KUsgx1-9182Am6qP8G0_VTHHPQ_1F71S3%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FPY711vP8IBwN6CEq3CO0sXwtSGpvh17ka2YGZx%2F7ow%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  

 

  
  

 

 



Congratulations to Delaney Petrie on being named Roosevelts Athlete of the 
Month. Her calm leadership, excellence in the classroom, and dominant 
performances of the court make her a great representative of what it means to 
be an Ace!!  
  
We will be having a basketball interest meeting on Thursday, September 21st 
during the MS lunch and HS Lyceum period. This meeting is for ALL 8th and 9th 
grade boys who are interested in playing JV basketball this winter.  
  
Follow us on Instagram @rpathleticsdept for all the latest information and 
details. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Schedule: 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFl9GvfDlO_-yjMwL8H2zEfcG6MbuURfkwUeH8Uhji2wmNmsAhnIT78CelhsmZaAaA2B_952irT5tKDGbQb7X2GaBCG6wSTFDbQ%3D%3D%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YtPwr%2BnxapdWsOQZjfEwQALRkf74laEASo141SrSqu8%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  
  



 

 

Please join us for another Coffee with the Prep Headmaster! CWTH is an 
informal conversation with Headmaster Cruz and other Prep Parents. It is 
a great time to find out what's happening around the campus and share 

any questions or thoughts you have. 
 

  

 



 

 

The Grade Level Breakfasts serve two functions. First, we want all of our 
students to grow closer in community together. There’s no better way to do 
that than by sharing meals together. Second, this is an opportunity for me to 

ask questions to the entire grade level class to share my vision for their 
class over the year, hear from them what they’d like to see in this upcoming 
year, and for me to continue to get to know them. Then, in the evening, we 
will have a Grade Level Zoom meeting for parents so that we can do the 
same! We are intentionally trying to create opportunities and spaces for 
deeper investments and relationship between Headmaster and parents!  

8th grade is up next! Sign up to feed our hungry 8th graders. 



Sign up Here  
 

 

  

 

 

Help us celebrate Headmaster Cruz's birthday on September 22 with the 
Prep students. Students will sing Happy Birthday to Mr. Cruz, then enjoy 
either a cookie or an orange together.  
SIGN UP HERE! 

  

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFl9GvfDlO_-ye2uPbXrAkmTwFBmSiXjrTdt589XNnJrn11K2gVo5N5I6l7r2kBkBXYOrrA4QaPeY3BcE2HPopU8QpieXlRQJQHE3r-o1DQ5Xy5fJWNCsZYTq4uZx-nKnZOzH5znkpeJGGVqW92GDyicWJXJ1QEMgrg%3D%3D%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QgHYnWdW2s61zw8c7vrcpkoLBR7x%2BtB4ZZJGWL%2FwGhg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFl9GvfDlO_-y-mG-mQ_UIxzLblXW-Ecx07ezqDTZnF0fWvnQWfDUoiiypGEfhHWRyZjMhzE697p4PNj8UZ2TKsJLYuNxwSDwfFh8uLVHTbFNza34PArgYoCPwe4g71X5juQqj-b4-6M6nCVG8pJZLTj5x9qtmwTaUUcM84hcBilg%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Y%2BtwC5hqyqVvGeR0d4kU8Ym20aSkNMWz26Y6bU2TTkE%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

SIGN UP HERE!  
 

 

  

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFl9GvfDlO_-ybrl0hME9-BoshKFvc6dgN2TcB6xeJls9nFCAVTM6WiSK_OxAmeRHIn_45mkRRd1nvU2Bv5BZUu2VkDpHstf1Bb5Xezq0eTpB855WtSYiNSBx77JUwdEPSKVXzTSOE_heDpd0JkoBxFDXyxBHndM5Hjptp1DrNrW2%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QGoAkAcWc8ibD9qGUXajN%2FlRsUKiVAiPf9hrXx1NZ3k%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Get 'em before they are gone! Couch Wunsch has a limited supply left 
of Aces gear for sale in the athletic department. Support your Aces 
athletes by wearing your Aces gear at athletic events or just out in 

town! Purchase at the front office or contact Coach Wunsch. 
 

  

 



 

My Hot Lunch Box 
The Roosevelt PSO is proud to offer a hot lunch options for all scholars K-9 
every school day through MyHotLunchBox! 
  
M: Chick-fil-A 
T: Red Robin 
W: NYPD Pizza 
Th: Noodles and Co. 
F: Panda Express 
  
You can create your account now and order lunches through December 
15th. 
Add your child as a profile under the parent email account and select 
"Great Hearts Roosevelt, Buckeye" as school location to order. If you 
already have an account for your child, please make sure you update their 
grade level. 
You MUST place orders by 11:59am the day before to receive lunch at the 
school the following day. 
Hot lunch is an optional meal - scholars do not need to purchase and can 
instead bring their lunch from home. 
For questions, please reach out to Lindsey Amparan 
psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org! 

mailto:psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org


ORDER NOW- MY HOT LUNCH BOX  
 

 

  

 

 

Lunch Delivery Policy 
  

Effective NOW, the front office will NO LONGER accept 
food deliveries for students from restaurants/third-party 
vendors (ex. Jimmy John’s, Door Dash, etc.). Please note 

any outside food will not be accepted and your scholar will 
receive an emergency lunch for that day. Students should 

bring a lunch from home or order ahead from our PSO-
sponsored lunch program My Hot Lunch Box. If a student 

forgets lunch, a parent may bring it to the lunch cart in the 
front office before 10am and the student will be notified. 

For lunches arriving after 10am, it is the student’s 
responsibility to collect it from the office during their lunch 

period or after-school. Class time will not be interrupted 
for lunch delivery. 

 

  

 

  
  

Parent Volunteer Opportunities 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFlOKYDp_jS2A2cMnIXPIZRnYbot5zvt7OO7gBHrfPj1UcQXpyI2alodulTZQXydejRYd8OkfPu-DvywgqeiUm2xKQSP88XqZfphT1gKmEOD_R47vzUbElSM%3D%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bU8Fu%2BJPqEux8jpLHP8eFfwT6TV2AIuc1Uemy6ooC4A%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFlwucV7HZpaqKaJfzX8v55SGO867IFE39NblaeDBYnuxcLyapGm1q-3eQ-AvJt2h-IQ2hb9Hkb8l0pIuxTH9WFAt_i-lISzq9w%3D%3D%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JrcTGCpl0afUlsp3ri2HvmK6JZoYDvJ1qHa2VSgmstM%3D&reserved=0


 
As part of the Great Hearts Roosevelt family, every single one of you are members of 
the PSO! There will be many opportunities throughout the year to offer your time and 
talent to the community. 
If you are interested in volunteering and supporting our school on campus in any way, all 
volunteers must submit their application through our secure "Raptor" system. The link to 
this can be found below.  
This applies even to volunteers who already have a fingerprint clearance 
card. 
If you would like information on our PSO, aspects of available volunteer 
options or to just add your name to our volunteer interest list please email 
our PSO President at PrepPSOPresident@greatheartsroosevelt.org 

Raptor Clearance  

 

 

  

 

 

The lunchroom runs solely on donated forks, spoons, and napkins. As of right 
now we are flying through a Costco sized box of spoons and forks. 

Unfortunately, it is not sustainable. The PSO has created a sign up for what 
they are estimating we will be using per month. Changes will be made as 

needed. These supplies will be used exclusively for the lunchroom. Please sign 

mailto:PrepPSOPresident@greatheartsroosevelt.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFmXybNmbB37eBe-3LceF1_NElEd0yxfj4_kVjxsyzyt8IG1aOUtcQsDicgBTLqXRKx3z-wrgbQNfOqw2xTaI-mXjvWWBxWp3OdfMiPUGmmxZKJVEzBkZlZ2fZ3-ht7GSUQ%3D%3D%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T%2FP3jRL%2F%2Bv2zCrYtjQaeBswzE%2BfUk9ibpbxzYK%2B%2FVGo%3D&reserved=0


up below to bring in a bulk box labeled "Lunchroom" to the front office. Other 
ways you can help make an impact is by reminding your scholars to bring their 
own utensils. MHLB orders will continue providing all utensils and condiments 

for their orders. If you have questions, please email Lindsey Amparan at 
psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org. 

 
CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 

 

  
 

 

  

Contact Information  
  

Great Hearts Roosevelt Prep Grades 6-9 
# 623-344-8003 

M,T, Thur, F 7:15am - 3:45pm 
Wed 7:15am - 1:45pm 

  
Tony Cruz | Headmaster 

tcruz@greatheartsroosevelt.org         
       Bianca Swoape | OM 
bswoape@greatheartsroosevelt.org 

  
  

 

mailto:psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001yd4k7U5Y_TOflQfOL9X0Je_XTQ7HfZHc1mr1vf0yQTqHXmU4TRizFiy0B_9lMn6jh7OjBbbLsSOwQXu2Q0tx9M0XYy20SakOu6HDfMUJ_P9q6dpHBhuozJb2SJM-urEr65J6B24TVkbssadNtv01ixzwlB0VmSFm6q-1TDlERwDnj8Z7_hgPMfMUoqCKMLj76qGHn8Ko4iN8D-2E4NvIKQ%3D%3D%26c%3D7JgB0wB-gyVfLzOnLDS11C1pIB7OF43vtHc_sB1FZqv7emQCIcWygQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DZSycU-UodDWTzKZxIuhmYhXrtNrKSYR4BMFcjjmSKWuJoIYWiQD5_g%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctscott%40greatheartsroosevelt.org%7Cb5d03f50a02d4cf63e5e08dbb635d59b%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638304114565035851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CHUnG8ht8RcU0Wf8BXR9kNWmi6N16tX4PvLJIdRpXb0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:tcruz@greatheartsroosevelt.org
mailto:bswoape@greatheartsroosevelt.org

